
 

Patient Access to Pharmacists’ Care Coalition (PAPCC) 
 

Our Mission 

 

The Patient Access to Pharmacists’ Care Coalition’s (PAPCC) mission is to develop and help enact a federal policy 

proposal that would enable patient access to, and payment for, Medicare Part B services by state-licensed pharmacists in 

medically underserved communities. Our primary goal is to expand medically-underserved patients’ access to pharmacist 

services consistent with state scope of practice law. 
 

About Us 
 

The PAPCC is a multi-stakeholder and interdisciplinary initiative. Membership is comprised of organizations representing 

patients, pharmacists, and pharmacies, as well as other interested stakeholders. 

 

 

For more information about the coalition or its objectives, please contact:   

Vince Ventimiglia            

Leavitt Partners        

Vince@leavittpartners.com  

Kristina Lunner 

Leavitt Partners 

Kristina.Lunner@leavittpartners.com 

David Lee 

Leavitt Partners 

David.Lee@leavittpartners.com 
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